
  B.D.R.A. Annual General Meeting
Saturday, August 28, 2021 at 50 Nicole Blvd.

 10:00 am -11:00 pm 
(Registration starting at 9:45 am.)

Deputy Mayor Steffan Walma and Councillor Gibb Wishart will be our 
guests.  This is your opportunity to meet your neighbours and members 
of council and ask questions. 

Agenda:

 Welcome 
 Acceptance of Minutes from June 2019 AGM
 Financial Statement 2021
 Neighbourhood Watch
 FOTTSA
 Election of Board
 Chat with Members of Council

We will be serving coffee and Timbits.    
Membership cost: $30 per household: payment by cash or cheque is acceptable.
Please complete the registration form on the reverse & bring it to the meeting.
Bring a lawn chair, the meeting will be held on the driveway.  If it rains we will 
meet on Sunday, August 29 same time, same place but members of council will
not be in attendance.
If you have not received both vaccinations, please wear a mask. All BDRA board 
members and members of Tiny Council have been double vaccinated.

Please RSVP by August 25, 2021 to garlandjc50@gmail.com and confirm number 
of attendees. 
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